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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION 111L j ,14 f* 799 ROOSEVELT ROADg g

GLEN ELLYN ILLINOIS 60137g***** &

July 1, 1980

Docket No. 50-10
Docket No. 50-237
Docket No. 50-249

Consnonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated June 13, 1980, informing us of
the steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified
in our letter dated May 23, 1980. We will examine your corrective
action during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

C.h|by[ler, Director,, . G. Kepp

cc:
Mr. D. L. Peoples, Director

of Nuclear Licensing
Mr. B. B. Stephenson,

Station Superintendent
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